December 2014

Dear Governor Christie,

The holiday season means spending time with family and friends, preparing festive meals,
and filling one’s home with warmth and joy. As you prepare your own home for the holidays,
please remember all the people with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD) in
need of a place to call home.

In the FY16 Budget, we ask for your support of housing opportunities for people with I/DD,
as well as for an mnidative to address the Priority Waiting List which now includes more than
3,600 people.

During your time as Governor you have been commiteed to community inclusion for people
with I/DD, and so we thank you for all you have done and continue to do. As someone
who has championed community living, we write to you today because homes for people
with I/DD are on the top of our holiday wish list.

Wishing yow o warme and wonderful holiday.

For more information, contact Sharon Levine, Director of Governmental Affairs at The Arc of New Jersey
985 Livingston Avenue~North Brunswick, NJ 08902~732-246-2525~slevine@arcnj.org



